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Subject:  1927 Hudson High School 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
As a Hudson resident who recognizes the lasting impact that plans for the future 
use of the historic 1927 Hudson High School building will have on our 
community, I urge you to reject the proposed plans by Liberty 
Development.  Retaining only the front façade would be a historic preservation 
tragedy and would be an insult to Hudson’s legacy of respecting its history and 
the aesthetics of the community. 
  
I also urge you to postpone any demolition plans for the historic building, while 
alternate studies are completed and a wider net is cast to explore adaptive reuse 
alternatives. 
  
Hudson citizens paid for the historic school and the land.  The voices of Hudson’s 
citizens should be heard. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Name 
Street Address 
City, State, Zip 
 


